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U.S.NAVAL AIR STATION

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419 IN REPLY REFER TO
‘ Code IR

8 NOV 1965

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

My dear Dr. Garcia:

I wish to express to you my deep gratitude for your outstanding contri-
bution to the Navy's Area Conference on Equal Employment Opportunity
held at New Orleans on 28 October 1965.

Possibly, we of the Corpus Christi contingent can be accused of partisan
feeling, but we do believe most sincerely that your talk was the out-
standing event of the conference. Apart from your scheduled speech,
your presence throughout the conference and participation and involve-
ment in it also contributed significantly. I feel that we have moved
another step forward toward accomplishment of our objectives of affirma-
tive action. The Chief of the Bureau of Naval Weapons, Rear Admiral
Allen M. Shinn, and others expressed essentially the same thoughts to me.

Thank you very kindly for your letter of 2 November 1965, I have taken
the liberty of sending a copy of your letter to Vice Admiral Donaho,
Rear Admiral Shinn and Rear Admiral Iyman and have recommended that your
letter be included in the permanent record of the conference.

Sincerely,

QM
Captain, USN

Commanding Officer




